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I support SB1583. Public education should provide a wide range of materials from 

which students can learn differing ideas, opinions and experiences. This can only 

happen when students are provided with a wide variety of learning materials. It is 

only in such a manner that students can make truly informed decisions. Education 

and learning should not be restricted to specific ideas and opinions. The broadest 

array of information is necessary. When certain facts and ideas are excluded 

students are unable to make truly informed decisions. Please pass SB1583.  


